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Caroline Hansen

From: Andrew Clarke <Andrew.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 June 2020 16:50
To: Sam Heynes
Cc: Robert Salisbury (Cllr); Andy Burton; Steve Oversby-Powell; Caroline Hansen
Subject: RE: Buttinghill Site - Handover Date?

Hi Sam, 
 
I have now been able to make contact with Taylor Wimpey and they are progressing the Deed of Variation change 
the S.106 agreement relating to the original planning permission. This should just be a procedural matter so we 
should then hopefully be in a position to approve the S.73 planning application to regularise the pond and new 
landscaping scheme. We can then move onto addressing the land transfer and obviously we will involve the Parish 
Council in these discussions. 
 
I hope the above assists and I will let you know when we’re in a position to issue the new planning permission. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Andy Clarke BSc (Econ),  PGDip 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning Investigation and Enforcement 
Mid Sussex District Council, Oaklands Road 
Haywards Heath, West Sussex, RH16 1SS 
Tel: +44 (0)1444 477332 
Andrew.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk     http://www.midsussex.gov.uk  
 
How are we doing? We always welcome your feedback. 
Working together for a better Mid Sussex 
 
CORONAVIRUS  
  
WASH YOUR HANDS MORE OFTEN FOR 20 SECONDS 
  
Use soap and water or a hand sanitiser when you: 

 Get home or into work 
 Blow your nose, sneeze or cough 
 Eat or handle food 

  

 
  
  
KEEP YOUR DISTANCE – NO CLOSER THAN 2 metres 
  
Protect yourself & others 
For more information go to nhs.uk/coronavirus 
---------------------------------------------- 

  - SAVE A TREE Only print this email if absolutely necessary. 
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From: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 June 2020 10:29 
To: Andrew Clarke <Andrew.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Cc: Robert Salisbury (Cllr) <Robert.Salisbury@midsussex.gov.uk>; Andy Burton <Andy.Burton@Cuckfield.gov.uk>; 
Steve Oversby-Powell <Steve.Oversby-Powell@Cuckfield.gov.uk>; Caroline Hansen 
<Caroline.Hansen@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Buttinghill Site - Handover Date? 
 
Morning Andrew 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
Please can you provide us with an update regarding this matter?  There seems to be nothing progressing and we’d 
really like to get this resolved urgently now. 
 
Kind regards 
Samantha Heynes 
Parish Clerk 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
 

 

01444 451610 
Out of hours mobile: 07932 444103 
www.cuckfield.gov.uk 
 
Office Hours: 
Monday to Friday  
10am – 2.30pm 

 
Cuckfield Parish Council, The Queen’s Hall, High Street, Cuckfield, RH17 5EL 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally
a request for information about the subject matter of this email.  The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Council.
and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email i
451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your o
responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.
 
 
 

From: Sam Heynes  
Sent: 26 February 2020 14:02 
To: 'Andrew Clarke (Andrew.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk)' <Andrew.Clarke@midsussex.gov.uk> 
Cc: Robert Salisbury (Cllr) <Robert.Salisbury@midsussex.gov.uk>; Andy Burton <Andy.Burton@Cuckfield.gov.uk>; 
Steve Oversby-Powell <Steve.Oversby-Powell@Cuckfield.gov.uk>; Caroline Hansen 
<Caroline.Hansen@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: Buttinghill Site - Handover Date? 
 
Afternoon Andrew 
 
Please can you provide me with the latest status regarding the site at Buttinghill?  What is happening with regards to 
outstanding items for TW to address?   
 
It has been at least 18 months since this site was due to be handed over to the Parish Council, we are very keen to 
have this matter resolved as a matter of urgency. 
 
Kind regards 
Samantha Heynes 
Parish Clerk 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
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01444 451610 
Out of hours mobile: 07932 444103 
www.cuckfield.gov.uk 
 
Office Hours: 
Monday to Friday  
10am – 2.30pm 

 
Cuckfield Parish Council, The Queen’s Hall, High Street, Cuckfield, RH17 5EL 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally
a request for information about the subject matter of this email.  The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Council.
and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email i
451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your o
responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.
 
 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we 
will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject 
matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to 
be seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, 
alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error 
please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its 
attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the 
views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting 
software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any 
attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind 
suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of 
this email and any attachments.  


